
L M. Stinson (Mike) Southern Nuclear
Vice President Operating Company, Inc.

40 Inverness Center Parkway
Post Office Box 1295
Birmingham, Alabama 35201

Tel 205.992.5181
Fax 205.992.0341

February 24, 2005 SOUTHERN S
COMPANY

Energy to Serve YourWorldl
Docket Nos.: 50-321 50-348 50-424 NL-5-0269

50-366 50-364 50-425

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001

Edwin I. Hatch Nuclear Plant
Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant

Vogtle Electric Generating Plant
Notification of Extension for SDP Information Submittal

Ladies and Gentlemen:

In his September 2, 2004 letter, Mr. Michael Tschiltz, Chief of the Probabilistic Safety
Assessment Branch, requested that certain Probabilistic Risk Assessment (PRA) information
be provided to his office for use in the updating of the Significance Determination Process
(SDP) risk-informned inspection notebooks for Southern Nuclear Operating Company's (SNC)
three plants. SNC's response, NL 04-1869 dated October 4, 2004, noted that the requested
information would be submitted during the first quarter of 2005, barring unforeseen delays in
the revision of the SNC PRA models for the three subject plants.

As discussed by Mr. William Bums, SNC Supervisor of PRA Services, with Mr. Michael
Franovich of the Probabilistic Safety Assessment Branch, delays have occurred in the
revision of the PRA models due to conflicting priorities on available resources. These
delays have necessitated an extension beyond the proposed submittal dates. While the
approach of employing the most current available information for the update of the SDP
notebooks is considered to be preferable to one based upon the soon to be outdated
models, it cannot be assured in the time frame of your planned revision to the subject
notebooks.

Therefore, the information requested by Mr. Tschilitz will be provided when available upon
completion of the revised models which is anticipated to occur in the March to May 2005
time frame. In the interim, the information already incorporated in the subject notebooks
reflects the information that can be derived from our current plant PRA models. If you have
comments regarding this notification, please contact Mr. W. E. Burns, SNC Supervisor of
PRA Services, at (205) 992-6416.

Sincerely,

L. M. Stinson

LMS/JMG
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cc: Southern Nuclear Operating Company
Mr. J. T. Gasser, Executive Vice President
Mr. H. L. Sumner, Jr., Vice President - Plant Hatch
Mr. D. E. Grissette, Vice President - Plant Vogtle
Mr. J. R. Johnson, General Manager - Plant Farley
Mr. G. R. Frederick, General Manager - Plant Hatch
Mr. W. F. Kitchens, General Manager - Plant Vogtle
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Dr. W. D. Travers, Regional Administrator
Mr. S. E. Peters, NRR Project Manager - Farley
Mr. C. Gratton, NRR Project Manager - Hatch
Mr. C. Gratton, NRR Project Manager - Vogtle
Mr. C. A. Patterson, Senior Resident Inspector - Farley
Mr. D. S. Simpkins, Senior Resident Inspector- Hatch
Mr. G. J. McCoy, Senior Resident Inspector - Vogtle
Mr. M. D. Tschiltz, Chief, Probabilistic Safety Assessment Branch
Mr. M. Franovich, Probabilistic Safety Assessment Branch
Mr. R. L. Perch, Probabilistic Safety Assessment Branch


